
    

 

 

4th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

OAK CLASS – BELL BOATING 

 

Oak class is having a day bell boating on the River Avon on Monday 15th July. Please could the 
children come to school dressed in their PE kit. They will need a packed lunch as we will be having 
a picnic. Mrs Edwards will remove the booked meals for those children who would normally have a 
school dinner and a packed lunch will be provided for the children in receipt of pupil premium. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Bailey 

Class Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BELL BOATING – YEAR 4 

MONDAY 15TH JULY 2024 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………. Oak Class …………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to go bell boating on Monday 15th July 2024 

I have signed the offsite visits form for 2023/2024 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………… 


